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Trustees Seated at Board Organizational Meeting 
 

Elizabeth Potter and Luke Casson were elected to full six-year terms on the Board of Trustees at 

the April 4, 2023 election, and were seated at the April Organizational Meeting of the Board.   
 

  
Attorney Sarie Winner issues the Oath of Office to Elizabeth Potter (left photo), and Luke Casson (right photo). 

 

 
 

Dates Set for 

Regular Board Meetings in 2024 
 

 

Board Officers Re-Elected 

 

    January 23, 2024            July 16, 2024 

   February 20, 2024         August 27, 2024 

      March 19, 2024        September 24, 2024 

       April 16, 2024           October 15, 2024 

        May 21, 2024          November 19, 2024 

        June 18, 2024          December 17, 2024 
 

 

Chairman Mark R. Stephens 
 

Vice Chairwoman Diane Viverito 
 

Secretary Tracy Jennings 

 

 
 

Student Trustee Election 
 

Student Trustee Naidelin Alvarez was 

congratulated on her re-election to the Board of 

Trustees and was seated at the April meeting.   
 

This will be the second term of office (one-

year terms) for Ms. Alvarez and she thanked 

her mentors for their encouragement and 

assistance for a successful year.   

 

 
Pictured right:  Attorney Sarie Winner issues the 

 Oath of Office to Naidelin Alvarez. 
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Trustee Norma Hernandez Recognized 
 

Completing her term as member of the Board of Trustees, 

Norma Hernandez was recognized for her service to the 

students, community, and Board of Trustees of Triton College.  

Chairman Stephens thanked Ms. Hernandez for her 

professionalism and for being first and foremost a supporter of 

Triton College.   
 

Ms Hernandez is now serving in the State Legislature and will 

be able to support students and the community in a different 

way, and be an ally to Triton in Springfield.   
 

 

Pictured right:  Chairman Mark Stephens, Norma Hernandez 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Trustees Tracy Jennings, Elizabeth Potter, President Mary-Rita Moore, Chairman Mark Stephens, 

Vice Chairwoman Diane Viverito and Norma Hernandez celebrate Ms. Hernandez’ last meeting as Triton Trustee.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

Trustee Luke Casson Welcomed 
 

It was all smiles as 

Chairman Mark Stephens welcomed 

re-elected Trustee Luke Casson back 

to the Board of Trustees. 
 

Mr. Casson returns to the Board after a    

2-year hiatus, having previously served as 

Triton Trustee from 2015-2021. 
 
 

Pictured left:  Chairman Mark Stephens, Luke Casson 
Chairman Stephens shared that although his attire 

may seem silly for the occasion,  
he hurried to tonight’s meeting after spending a very 

busy day with his beloved grandchildren. 
 

 


